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Save The Date
Fall Education:        October 18th, 2025
Spring Education:   March 14th, 2026
            Snow Date:   March 21st, 2026
State Conference:    May 16th, 2026
President’s Letter

For everyone who does not know me, my name is Kellie Humma.  I am
looking forward to serving as your president for the 2025-2026 term.  Just a little bit of information about myself.  I live in Quentin, which is in Lebanon County and work at the Penn State Hershey Bone and Joint Institute for the last 23 years.  This is a second career for me.   I was an Activity Director in Skilled Nursing, with a back round in Social Work and Mental Health for 10 years prior to becoming a Medical Assistant.  I guess you can tell which I like doing the most.  I believe strongly in the AAMA and Pennsylvania Society of Medical Assistants and what having a professional organization means for our future.

We have had a significant decline in our membership since COVID and have been having difficulties bouncing back.  This has been the topic of discussion at many of our meeting over the last few years.  At our State Conference in May it was decided that the PA Society would be offering all of our education at no cost to our members.   In order to do this our State Conference will only be one day and Lunch will be on your own for all events.  We will continue to offer continental breakfast.  We usually offer 6 CEUs at both our Spring and Fall Education Days and will only be offering 6 at are state conference since it will only be a one-day event.  We are also looking at offering virtual education as well.  If we are able to offer 4 virtual educational events that would be 22 CEUs.  The dues for AAMA and PA Society are 97.00 per year.  That being said each CEU will cost you $4.40.  Plus, you will get the bi monthly professional magazine from AAMA as well as the many other discounts and benefits the AAMA has to offer.   The average cost of a CEU can be $20.00 to $30.00.   People who are not members or are not a Pennsylvania member will have to pay a fee to participate in our education.  You do not need to be certified through the AAMA to join the AAMA.  Please share with you coworkers.

I look forward to meeting everyone at our next event.  Hope to see you in the fall!

Sincerely,
Kellie Humma, CMA (AAMA)
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